
Captain PTO Meeting Minutes

March 3, 2022


Called to order at: 7:00 PM


Attendees: Jennifer Martin, Ryann Cleland, Lee Johnson, Keith Luck, Erin Linnenbringer, 
Eileen McGaughey, Diana Hopper, Allyson Lavender, Allie Price, Ken Price, Betsy Meyland-
Smith, Mary Kaiser


Link to Zoom Recording: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OKS7odXzMh_ug-
spVgMr4Mpdhfld9TCS/view?usp=sharing


Meeting Summary


1. Welcome: PTO Presidents, Abby Goldstein and Lee Johnson

- Meeting is being recorded


2. Introductions: Introductions of attendees 


3. Urgent Business:

- Vote on minutes from January, 2021 meeting minutes - unanimously approved


4. Principal’s Update: Dr. Jennifer Martin

- Bike racks will hopefully be installed during spring break. 

- Playground student survey - data will be communicated in the April meeting.

- Yearbook - Order yearbook using link form Captain’s log.

- Forum - April meeting will discuss opportunities for in-person events next school year. 

- Mr. Bober and Mr. Lynn - Would like to partner with 5th grade and purchase podcast 

equipment using the “specialist fund” ($1,042.55). Request to cover “rollover” cost using 
the teacher wishlist. 


- Teacher wishlist request - 2nd grade teacher, Ms. Ketzer, would like to transition from 
desks to tables. Most of the cost will be covered with building funds. Request is to cover 
$500 using teacher wish list funds. 


5. Treasurers Report - Ken Price 

- Starting Balance: $73,561.97

- Withdrawals: $750, 07

- Deposits: $1,118.63

- Ending Balance: $73,930.53


6. Fundraising Repot - Lee Johnson (Allison Reighart)

- Thank you to all of the families who attended Bingo night, and a special thank you to all the 

teachers who Made it so fun for the kids! Net proceeds form the event totaled $2,757.71.

- Dewey’s give back night - $200

- Custom brick engraving on the Captain playground - An engraved brick on the Captain 

playground is a wonderful way to leave a mark on the Captain community. For a tax 
deductible donation of $150, one brick can be engraved for students, family, teachers, 
volunteers, businesses or any occasion - graduation, birthday, retirement, as well as honors 

Draft



and memorials. The deadline to purchase a brick is March 31st. Please look for the forum to 
be sent both via email and in your child’s backpack. 


7. President’s Report - Abby Goldstein

- International Night - Decided to put the cookbook on hold and will revisit next year. 


8. Open Floor for Questions

- Garden day - If anyone would like to help with garden day contact Betsy Meyland-Smith

- Is there going to be a book fair this year? - Will be discussed in April PTO Meeting (forum). 


Meeting adjourned at 7:26 PM
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